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Dear Junior World Partners, 
 
After weeks of thoughtful consideration, the San Diego Junior Golf Board of Directors made the difficult decision to 
cancel the 2020 IMG Academy Junior World Golf Championships this July. We would like to express our thanks to all 
of our qualifying partners for your continued support and we very much look forward to working with you again in 
2021. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.  
 
We hope you and your organizations remain strong during this challenging time. 
 
 
Thank you, 


